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Transportation problems 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear customer, 
 
Due to Covid-19 situation we have faced problems when shipping samples via normal post. Because of 
limited number of flights from Finland to your country, there have been delays in the postal services. 
Some customers have not gotten their EQA samples on time and therefore have not been able to 
participate to those EQA rounds. 
 
Labquality will do its best to solve this problem as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We apologize the inconvenience this may have caused to you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Customer service manager 
Minna Kankainen 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


